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L. to R.: G.Cataford, Legion President presents trophy to 

skip Burton Phillips, others, Neltie Grey, Ruth Spadoni, Jack 

Luke with Fred Smith, Port Arthur end Georgine Davis who 

with Jack Luke co-cheired the evant. 

The Kinettes held their February meeting in Thelma Searles? 
home meking plans for the 7th Annua} Fashion Show being held 
this year on April 19. Following the meeting they celebrated 
their 21st. Anniversary, each member reading a wish as she 
lit a candle on the cake. Photo above shows Joy Riley (left) 
and Eva Gordon (right) about to share honors in cutting cee. 

Guides receiving various badges in recent ceremony: 

Front : Karen Guina, Cathy Bottomley, Sheila McParland, 

Maureen Campbell, Kathy Guine, Debbie Caccemo, Back - 

Merilyn Cook, Diene Singleton, Lola Scott, Mrs. Andres 

Hill (leader), Susan Dimmery, Cathy Stokes, Debby Cook, 

Mrs. Edna Cocks (leader). 
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Absorbed audience discuss paintings with Paul Bennett. 

Paul Bennett,Director of the Art Institure of Ont- 

ario, held an enthralled audience both afternoon and 

- evening in the high school when he displayed a coll- 

ection of eight Canadian paintings and discussed 

them. For members of the Art Clubs of Schreiber 

and Terrace Bay it was an opportune occasion to 

improve their own knowledge. For others who wish 

to understand and appreciate the artist's purpose it 

was g happy opportunity when they could ask quest- 

ions which were answered simply. Mr. Bennett had 

‘eight paintings on which he lectured, then invited 

his audience to ask questions. He was quite enter- 

tained by the unanimous reaction to one painting 

depicting, (according to the artist) a woman in a 

Toronto market, but which everyone here felt resembl 

ed the figure of an Eskimo woman. He was certain 

this reaction would be of interest to the artist. He 

urged students interested in an art career to bring 

samples of their work for criticism, along with work 

of the Art Clubs. Evidence of Mr. Bennett's sincer- 

ity and simple dialogue was seen when adults taking 

night school courses deserted them. at coffee break, 

to hear him speak. 

Schreiber High School was host to the Ontario 

Trustee and Ratepayers Public speaking contest. 

Participating schools, in prepared and impromptu 

speeches were Nipigon-Red Rock, Geraldton Comp- 

osite and Schreiber. Michelle Landry represented 
Nip-Rock in prepared speeches. Barbara Reid and 

Carolyn Bredin represented Geraldton in prepared 

and impromptu speeches, respectively and Ginny May 

gave the prepared speech for Schreiber and Douglas 

Stefurak the impromptu. E.E.Forgues, Principal, 

Schreiber principal, was area convenor and judges 

were Rev. C.E.Prinselaar, Mrs. W.Haske and Mrs. 

Ross Hill. Michelle Landry won the prepared speech 

and Carolyn Bredin the Impromptu award. They now 

enter contests in Port Arthur and winners there go to   Toronto.


